Tender Register

TOWN OF

CLAREMONT

Est 1898

In progress

Reference RFT 01-2020 Advertisment Notice

Details: The West 16/9/20 (advertised
Title Street Sweeping & Drainage Maintenance via Town of Cottelsoe)
Description of goods or services
required Town wide street sweeping & gully educting services S C @
Open date Wednesday, 16/09/2020 CIATENEINF e CRET=n
Close date Friday, 23/10/20 @ 4pm Request for Tender T07/2020

Expression of Interest (EOI) Details To be completed if EO! is done prior to Public Tender

EOI notice details N/A
Persons submitting EOI

List of acceptable tenderers from EOI

Tenders received RDS/00103

Street Sweeping & Drainage
Maintenance

The Town's of Cottesloe and Claremont are seeking
a suitably qualified contractor to provide drainage
maintenance and street sweeping services. This
tender is required for three years with the option
for two one year extensions.
The request for tender documents and the tender
forms are available on Tenderlink -
www.tenderlink.com/cottesloe/
Tenders must be lodged either via Tenderlink
or emailed to tenders@cottesloe.wa.gov.au, in
accordance with requirements in the request for
tender document by 4.00pm on Friday
23 October 2020
Late tenders will not be accepted.
If you have any questions or would like to discuss
the tender document, please contact:
David Derwin, Works Manager — Town of Cottesloe
'on 9285 5000 or email town@cottesloe.wa.gov.au
Mike Fussell, Supervisor Infrastructure/Maintenance
~ Town of Claremont on 9285 4300 erewialF APPROV/
toc@claremont.wa.gov.au
Matthew Scott
Chief Executive Officer
Town of Cottesloe

TOWN OF =

St AR[MO’V\‘I‘I Town of Cottesloe

Tender Awarded by

Date of Council Meeting

Council Minute Item

D-21-03357

OCM 15/12/2020

156/20

Successful tenderer(s)

Enviro Sweep D-20-0589

Value

Req for Tender T07/2020
Street Sweeping & Drainage
Maintenance

I you wish to access tender documents, please
visit www.tenderlink.com/cottesloe/ or

e-mail tenders@cottesloe.wa.gov.au

Tenders must be lodged by 4:00pm on Friday
23 October 2020

Matthew Scott

Chief Executive Officer




